Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
May 2, 2017
Re:  
Job Description Modification - “Human Resources Benefits Specialist” 
As part of Human Resources on-going analysis of current job descriptions, the job description, “Human Resources Benefits Specialist”, has been updated to better reflect acceptable credentials with which candidates may qualify for the job. Professional credentialing organizations such as the Human Resources Certification Institute (HRCI) and the Society for Human Resources Management (SHRM) now offer globally recognized credentials that are issued following a rigorous preparation and exam process.
The proposed change applies only to the “Qualifications” language. There are no other changes.  Pay level and all other terms of employment are not changed.

Human Resources recommends approval of this job description update.  
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